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The past several weeks have been busy! We
flew out of Paris in early November to start
a brief four-month furlough and since then,
we've logged nearly 1,500 miles on the road
and 7,200 in the air. Please pray with us as
we have several meetings scheduled as well
as doctor, dentist, and other appointments.

In September and October,
w e had several
opportunities to get out and
distribute literature and
tracts. We've been blessed
to see several older church
members who haven’t been
back since the beginning of
the pandemic, return with
regularity. There are still
several who are hit and miss,
and our prayer is that God
will continue to grow our
numbers and increase the
faithfulness of our people.
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Two weeks before we left, I sat down with
Eunice, a recent convert, to do a
discipleship lesson and asked her again if
she was ready to get baptized. She had
been apprehensive, saying she wanted to
grow more in the Lord before she followed
in baptism. This time, however, her
response was that she was finally ready! So,
this month, our teammate Danny was able
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to baptize her, as well as another man in our
church named Kevin. I'm so thankful for the
way that God is working in the hearts of the
people in our church. Please be in prayer
for Eunice and Kevin as they continue to
grow!

One major answer to prayer this past month

was when Adie received a
call from the immigration
office saying that her
annual visa was ready to
pick up. If you would,
please pray for mine. I
was offered a longer visa
this year but it's taking
longer to process. We are
praying that everything
will go smoothly.

As always, we are so
grateful for your constant
prayers and support! We
hope you have a very merry Christmas as
we celebrate Jesus and all He has done for

ritual growth




